Final minutes for June 28, 2017
  
           
	August 25, 2017
Craig McKee, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call

	 
**********************
Draft minutes for the Wed., June 28, 2017 regular conference call
 
Present were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference co-facilitator, Houston 9/11Truth
Cheryl Curtiss, Teleconference co-facilitator, Connecticut 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots
Wayne Coste, TAP
David Cole, Nine Eleven Accountability Team
Frank Tolopko, Berkshire 9/11 Truth
Dan Hennen, AE911Truth
Bill Wilt, Mass. congressional candidate
Xander Arena, Arizona 9/11 Studies and Outreach, Arizona State University
Mick Harrison, Lawyers’ Committee for 9-11 Inquiry
Jane Clark, Lawyers’ Committee for 9-11 Inquiry
Pat O’Connell, TAP
Barrie Zwicker, Towers of Deception: The Media Coverup of 9/11
Barbara Honegger, Behind the Smoke Curtain
Stu Nelson, TAP
Michael Springmann, Goodbye Europe? Hello, Chaos?
Peter Michael Ketcham, formerly of NIST
Dwain Deets, TAP
Neil Marquis, AE911Truth
Charles Ewing Smith,
Michael Cook, AE911Truth
 
*These minutes now include a link to Wayne Coste's presentation.

The minutes of the May 31, 2017 conference call were APPROVED.

The amended draft agenda was APPROVED.
 
9/11 legal avenues
Jane Clark and Mick Harrison gave a summary of the history of the Lawyers’ Committee for 9-11 Inquiry and the projects it is currently pursuing. Anyone wishing more information or to contact the committee can go to the site (www.lcfor911.org) or send an email (info@lcfor911.org or https://lawyerscommitteefor9-11inquiry.org/contact/). To donate: https://lawyerscommitteefor9-11inquiry.org/how-to-donate/.
 
Manufactured migrants
Michael Springmann discussed his new book, Goodbye Europe? Hello, Chaos? The Merkel Migrant Bomb.
 
Pentagon wall correction
Wayne Coste corrected past misstatements he had made regarding the composition of the Pentagon wall on 9/11. To view his presentation: http://hopeoutloud.org/pentagon/Wedge_One_Wall_Construction_and_Destruction.pdf
 
Left Out Forum report
Cheryl Curtiss and Barbara Honegger reported on the successful outcome of the Left Out Forum, which was created so that four panels banned by the Left Forum could take place. The four can be viewed at http://noliesradio.org/archives/131236.
 
Announcements 

1. Craig McKee announced that Steve De’ak, who heads the 9/11 Crash Test Project, is looking for someone to take the project over. Anyone interested can contact Steve at www.911crashtest.org  or  steve@crashtest.org. 

2. Craig also passed on an announcement from Pablo Schanes, co-ordinator of the UNITY Manifesto Project, that he is promoting his UNITY Manifesto through a Facebook group called “International 9/11 Fraud Awareness Week” (https://www.facebook.com/groups/457414874603327). He is an administrator of the page and the pinned post is the Manifesto itself. He has also produced a jpeg of the Manifesto that is attached to these minutes. You can reach Pablo at novipablo@protonmail.com. 

3. Dwain Deets announced that the group San Diegans for 9/11 Truth will no longer hold monthly meetings and will only meet now when they have a speaker. 

4. Cheryl Curtiss mentioned that the United States Conference of Mayors unanimously passed several resolutions at their recent annual meeting opposing military spending and advocating that funds instead be directed towards human and environment needs. For the details of the resolutions, go to this link: http://legacy.usmayors.org/resolutions/85th_Conference/proposedcommittee.asp?committee=International%20Affairs 

5. Barbara Honegger stated that an article in the Washington Post mentioned that five alleged perpetrators of 9/11 remain at Guantanamo Bay as they’re cases are “on hold” because of supposed problems with their hearings. 

6. Wayne Coste urged anyone who will be in the Boston area over the July 4th holiday that they might consider helping the Boston 9/11 Truth group in the outreach efforts it engages in every year on the holiday. 

Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 10:00 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. PST

Audio of the June 28 call can be heard here: www.houston911truth.net/audio/62817.mp3. The next monthly teleconference will take place on Wednesday, July 26, 2017 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Please email agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by July 22. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.” Please include a brief description of your item and any relevant links you’d like participants to be aware of, together with your estimate of the number of minutes your agenda item will require.



 
